
 
 
May 31, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CCB to Accept Applications for Cannabis Establishments in White Pine 
County 

 

Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB) will issue cannabis establishment licenses for a 
cultivation and production facility. Only one cultivation and one production license will be awarded 
in White Pine County. The CCB will accept applications for 10 business days. 

Application period opens: July 15, 2024, 8:00 a.m. (PT)   
Application period closes: July 26, 2024, 5:00 p.m. (PT)  

 
This marks the second time in agency history the CCB has conducted a cannabis establishment 
licensing round.  
 
The application will be completed and submitted in the Accela Cannabis Customer Portal. 
Applicants can find detailed resources including step-by-step instructional videos and worksheets on 
how to prepare for the application period on the CCB website. 
 
Questions on the application and process may only be submitted to 
CCBLicenseApp@ccb.nv.gov, so that answers to all questions can be posted on the CCB website 
to ensure all information is distributed equitably. White Pine County Board of Commissioners may 
have their own criteria for approval. 
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